
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Summer Term 5: 

A�er School Clubs to start 

Tuesday 7th May—Friday 

17th May.  They will start  up 

again  on the 4th June un!l 

28th  June.   

Y6 SATs Week— Monday 

13th May—Friday 17th May.  

Y6 PGL Residen!al  

Wednesday 22nd—Friday 

24th May 

24th May School Breaks up 

for Half  Term at 3:20pm  

Children return to school on 

Monday 3rd June. 

Y6 Swimming  every Tuesday 

star!ng on Tuesday 4th June  

- Tuesday 6th July.  

New Year 3 Parent Mee!ng 

WK Beg: 10.6.19  TBC  

Friday 14th June  School 

Photographer Class Groups 

and Y6 Leavers. 

Sports Day Friday 21st June  

1pm  

Wednesday 10th July Y6 

Rednock mee!ng for parents 

and pupils—meet the Tutor 

6pm at Rednock School 

Further dates will be 

added soon! 

 

Have a great  

weekend! 

SATs Week for Y6 

Good luck to our AMAZING Year 6 children in their SATs tests next week.  They have 

worked so hard in their learning  and we are all VERY PROUD of what they have 

achieved so far!   

Their homework this week is to relax and just take !me to reflect on how BRILLIANT 

they are and do nothing else!  

Y6 breakfast sessions during the SATs week from 8:15am—8:45am.  There is no 

charge for the children to a>end these breakfast session which will take place from 

Monday 13th—Thursday 16th May.  If some children don't want to have breakfast in 

the club but would s!ll like to a>end, then that’s okay too!  

Y6 PGL Residen,al 

Just keeping Y6 parents  up to date. The Y6 pupils a>ending the residen!al  at 

Liddington will be doing the following ac!vi!es: 

The children will also be split into 8 bedrooms, with a maximum of 6 pupils in each.  

Boys have been allocated 3 bedrooms and girls have been allocated 5 out of the 8 

bedrooms.   

The Y6 children who have decided to stay at school during the residen!al, will also 

have a  jam packed set of three days of team challenges and much, much more...  

exci!ng !mes for all! 

New Reading Books 

The school has recently purchased a new reading scheme with the money that was 

donated by the PTA.  These books are for all pupils to use as home readers.  

 Mrs Milton has sent out a le>er this week, explaining the new scheme and the 

banding system.   You would have also received a personalised assessment for your 

child (a laminated bookmark) , iden!fying  their current book band in comparison to 

their age related expecta!ons.  

Newsle>er Date: 10th May 2019  
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